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HF Prayer Time at Connie Maxwell Farm October 4th at 6:30pm 
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REVIVAL SERVICES  

Lowndesville Baptist Church  

464 Main St. in Lowndesville, SC  
 

Sept. 9th at 7pm  
Rev. Bryant Sims òOld Fashion Revival Themeó 

 
Sept. 16th at 6pm Pizza and 7pm Service  

Rev. Brandon McManus and special guest testimony  
òChildren and Youth Night Themeó 

 
Sept. 23rd at 7pm  

Dr. Tony Beam of North Greenville University  
òChristian Worldview Themeó 

 
Also Lowndesville Baptist Church has partnered 
with Beacon Community Church in Belmont, MA 

and Pastor Dane Helsing.  

WMU Season of Prayer for State Missions  

September 9th - 16th  

LBA Menôs Ministry Team Meeting 

Sept. 6th at 11:30am  

Amish Oven  

LBA Ministersô Conference 

Sept. 11th at 11am  

Lakelands Baptist Association  

310 Panola Avenue in Greenwood 

Guest Speaker: Rev. John Dill  

Director of Missions for the Saluda Baptist Association  

LBA Executive Board Meeting  

Sept. 17th  

7pm  

Lakelands Baptist Association  

310 Panola Avenue in Greenwood 

Associational WMU Fall Leadership Training  

Sept. 18th from 7pm - 8:30pm  

Harris Baptist Church  

300 Center Street in Greenwood 

OPEN POSITION  

West Side Baptist Church of Greenwood  

is seeking:  

Full -Time Associate Pastor and Minister to Youth  

Resumes may be sent to  

wsbcoffice@embarqmail.com  

GA/CA Day at Connie Maxwell  

ñShake it upò 

September 22nd from 10am - 3pm  

Please pray for our churches without pastors.  

Abbeville First, Buffalo, Calhoun Falls First, Callie Self    

Memorial, Northside of Calhoun Falls, Laurel, and Winona  

LANDER BCM 
 

Approximately 425 people attended the Lander BCM 
BBQ  on August 20th to kickoff the start of classes!  

What a huge success!  Please continue to pray         
for college students and the Lander Baptist            

Collegiate Ministry. 


